
From: Daniel Lawrence II 
Sent: Tuesday, June 27, 2023 9:40 PM 
To: Fiegen, Kristie; Hanson, Gary (PUC) ; Nelson, Chris 
Subject: [EXT] Summit Carbon Solutions 

Hello, 

I am reaching out with the understanding you will be reviewing Summit Carbon Solutions 
request to be treated as a Public Utility. 

As you are aware, Summit Carbon Solutions is a private company that wishes to utilize 
eminent domain to force private landowners to allow pipelines to be run across their land. 
There is evidence that landowners have been treated poorly in this process. Some have 
been bullied. 

Please utilize your wisdom in making this decision.  Oil, Natural Gas and Water are 
commodities used by the residents of South Dakota.  Carbon Sequestering for profit may 
serve a few individuals yet not the Public at large. 

Thank you for your time and consideration of this concern! 

Daniel Lawrence 

Hermosa, SD 




